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  TERM 4 WEEK 2 

MONDAY  19th 

* SISA: Stage 1 & 2 

* Book Week 

* Great Book swap 

TUESDAY 20th 

* Scripture 3-6 

* Book Character 

parade 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

WEDNESDAY 21st 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

THURSDAY 22nd 

 

FRIDAY 23rd 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Principal Update 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! 
I hope you have had a relaxing break and enjoyed some time with family 
and friends. This term will see the completion of 2020 teaching and         
learning programs, end of year celebrations and preparation for the new 
school year. I commend our students, teachers, parents and carers for 
their resilience, commitment and dedication to our teaching and learning 
despite the challenging year of changes that we have had to endure.  
 
Updated COVID-19 Guidelines 
This term various restrictions have been relaxed and we are now able to 
conduct the following activities provided we follow strict guidelines. 
• Band rehearsals face to face (please see separate music update 
• Kindergarten Orientation (for students only, no parents) 
• Year 6 Graduation - onsite (students only, no parents) 
• Excursions where sites have an approved COVID Safety Plan 
• Year 7 transition program 

 
The following remains the same: 
• Parents and Carers are not permitted at assemblies or events 
• Assemblies are limited to 15 minutes 
• All visitors must sign the Visitor Acknowledgement Form every time 

they visit the school 
• Only adults to curriculum delivery may attend school 
• Students and Staff must be well and not have any flu-like symptoms 
• Students and Staff may not attend school if they have had a COVID 

test until we sight the negative test result 
• Adult physical distancing including during drop off and pick up 
• Students remain in their class or stage groups, not mixed groups 
 
For a full description of the new guidelines please go to this link for      
Advice to Families: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 
 

 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
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TERM 4 WEEK 3 

MONDAY  26th 

* SISA: ES1 & Stage 3 

TUESDAY 27th 

* Scripture K-2 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

WEDNESDAY 28th 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

THURSDAY 29th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

FRIDAY 30th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N 

Welcome to Pre-service Staff 
This term we have the pleasure of welcoming Mrs Nasrin Jaelouk,        
Ms Hanadi Asfour  and Miss Ataahua Fielding to our school. Both Nasrin 
and Hanadi are in their final year of teaching studies at the University of  
Western Sydney. Hanadi is working alongside Mr Brayovic and students 
in 3/4B. Nasrin is working alongside Mrs Webeck and students in 5/6 W. 
Ataahua is completing her final year of teaching studies with the                   
University of Sydney. She will be working alongside Mrs Thuell and Miss 
Giuffre and students in KGT. 
This term, Mr Adam Terry continues to work alongside our school          
counsellor Mr Wayne Gillies. Adam is in his final year of social work  
studies. He has developed a social skills, resilience and self-regulation 
program that he will implement with targeted students this term. We are 
very grateful to have Adam and his expertise at our school this term. 

 

O U R 

Mrs Nasrin Jaelouk Ms Hanadi Asfour Miss Ataahua Fielding 

Mr Adam Terry 
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TERM 4 WEEK 4 

MONDAY  2nd 

* SISA: Stage 1 & 2 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

TUESDAY 3rd 

* Scripture 3-6 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

WEDNESDAY4th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

THURSDAY 5th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

Orientation 

FRIDAY 6th 

* Year 6 Fun Day 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Planning for 2021- Are you leaving us? 
As we begin the process of planning for 2021 it is vitally important that I 
have accurate numbers of students returning in 2021. If you know that 
your child will be attending another school next year, please complete the 
‘Planning for 2021’ form that was sent home today and return it to the 
school office as soon as possible. Thank you for your cooperation as our 
numbers determine our class and staffing structure. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 

We are pleased to announce that Kindergarten Orientation can now     
resume. Our Kindergarten 2021 students will attend three sessions,   
commencing on Thursday 5th November. Unfortunately, the strict COVID 
guidelines state that parents are unable to stay on school grounds during 
this time. Please note that only students with a completed enrolment 
form, which has been reviewed by the school, will be able to attend. All 
attendees including students and parents need to be well and free of any 
flu-like symptoms. We look forward to welcoming our new students in a 
few weeks’ time. Further correspondence has been sent home to all 2021 
enrolled kindergarten families today.  
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TERM 4 WEEK 5 

MONDAY  9th 

* SISA: ES1 &Stage 3 

TUESDAY 10th 

* Scripture K-2 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

* Kindergarten 2021 

enrolment interviews 

WEDNESDAY 11th 

* PRC Super Star 

Celebration 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

* THURSDAY 12th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

Orientation 

FRIDAY 13th 

CROYDON PARK  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Opportunity Class Placement Test -Year 5 

To maintain the health, safety and wellbeing of student, the 2020                
Opportunity Class Placement Test has been rescheduled to Wednesday, 
18 November 2020. Please note, only students whose parents or carers 
have received a confirmation email form the DoE High Performing              
Students Team are eligible to sit the test on the new date of 18 November. 
Please refer to further information within this newsletter. 
 

Application for Year 7 2022 Selective High School Placement 

If your child is currently in Year 5 and you are thinking of applying for a 
placement in a selective high schools for Year 7 entry in 2022, please           
apply before Monday 16 November. There are no longer paper           
application forms. Parents must apply online at: https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-
opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process. For frequently asked 
questions, please click onto the link here. 
 
The ‘Tell Them From Me’(TTFM) Parent Survey -thank you 
Thank you to all our parents and carers who have completed the parent 
survey. Your valuable feedback will help guide decisions around the future 
directions for our school.  We look forward to sharing our TTFM results 
with our parent community later this term. 
 
Book Week Celebration next week. 

Next week, we look forward to spending time celebrating books, and           
Australian authors and illustrators.  Next Tuesday, 20 October students 
and staff are dressing up as their favourite book character and              
together participate in our Book Parade. 
 Students may wear their favourite book character costume on the day to 
school.  We strongly encourage students to be creative in their costume 
design, no TV or movie character. Students may also like to bring their  
favourite book from home for the parade. Although parents are unable to 
attend, we will be sharing our book parade via digital media with our parent 
community.   

 

Kindest Regards, 

Anastasia Galanos, Principal. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cWXCEOPzrJ04R_65PmDdhl5hjWz2DJ0N/view?usp=sharing
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   TERM 4 WEEK 6 

MONDAY  16th 

* SISA: Stage 1& 2 

TUESDAY 17th 

* Scripture 3-6 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

WEDNESDAY 18th 

* Stage 3 NIDA 

* ES1 & S1 Hockey 

* THURSDAY 19th 

* Kindergarten 2021 

Orientation 

FRIDAY 20th 
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NEO ORA 

T R TU H H O N O U R 

Music Update 
Band update 
 

It has certainly been a tumultuous year for artists across the world, with the effects of 
COVID-19 being experienced all the way from the musicians playing professionally right 
down to the students learning in our schools. Our fabulous and ever-flexible music         
students have weathered this storm bravely as they have moved from face to face           
rehearsals, to online, back to face to face, back to online, and now……..(drum roll 
please)...... back to FACE TO FACE! 
 

Starting from week 2 band rehearsals will be held on site. 
 

Senior band details: 
Time: 3pm - 4.10pm Wednesday 
 

Junior Band  
Time: 3pm-4.10pm Friday afternoon 
 

Where: Rehearsals will take place in the new hall, with the roller door open. Please make 
sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. 
 

What to bring: Each child must bring their own instrument and their own music. Students 
will not be able to share music stands, so they must have music to follow. 
 

Pick up: Parents are advised to please collect your child up from the Beresford St 
gate at 4.10pm. Ms Brown will lead the students down and then dismiss them. 
Please be prompt. Students with heavier instruments will need to transport them 
from the hall to the gate on their own. Please make provisions for your child if they 
struggle to handle their instrument (ie, rolling trolley) 
 

Other music programs 
 

All of the music programs within our school have also been deeply affected by the COVID-
19 restrictions this year. As it stands, some programs are still not running on-site. 
 

Recorder lessons with Ms Crossley: Lessons continue to be filmed and placed on     
Seesaw each week. Please encourage your child to access this video and watch it so that 
they know what they need to practice and keep up with the curriculum content that is          
being delivered. 
 

Band tutoring with individual tutors: Continuation of online sessions until further notice. 
Please liaise directly with your child’s tutor to confirm lesson times, etc. 
 
Violin lessons with Henry: Continuation of on-site lessons each week, as they have 
been throughout Term 3. 
 

Keyboard lessons: continue on-site every Tuesday mornings. 
 

Thank you to all our families for their incredible flexibility and support through these      
unprecedented times. We must also thank the resilience of the staff involved in these          
programs who probably have whiplash from being thrown back and forth between online 
and face to face learning throughout the year. As a community, we are so                               
lucky to have such professional and capable staff who keep our                                             
students’ wellbeing and achievement at the heart of all their decisions. 
 

It’s safe to say that we are all looking forward to when music can take                                               
place in our schools as it has previously.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Isaac through the                                                   
front office. 
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K-2 Athletics Carnival 

On Wednesday 14th October, students from Kindergarten to Year 2 walked down to Lees Park 

for our K-2 Athletics Carnival. The weather was perfect and we enjoyed engaging in a range of 

activities with team work and smiling faces. A big thank you to all teachers involved and the Sport 

in Schools Australia program for organising our tabloid   activities on the day. It was wonderful to 

see the degree of sportsmanship between students as they encouraged friends and praised each 

other’s efforts, especially when cheering during our running heats and finals. Overall, our             

Athletics Carnival was a great success, full of school spirit, participation and fun all while being 

active!  
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Library Update 

A few reminders 

Term 4, and there’s lots happening in and around the library. 
 

Week 2 is Book Week and on Tuesday 20th October we will be having our 
book character parades. Remember to dress your child/ren up as a book 
character. 

Week 2 is also the week for our Great Book Swap. Remember to send a 
gold coin (or equivalent) with your child/ren on their library day. 

Monday: 1H, 1/2R, 4/5V, 5/6S 

Tuesday: 3/4HI, 5/6M, 5/6W 

Wednesday: KG, KN, KT, K/1B, 1J 

Thursday: 2J, 3/4B, 3/4M, 3/4W 

Friday: 2A, 2SH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 4 is when author Deb Abela will be visiting, we have started to look 
at some of her wonderful books. 

 

In Week 5 the students in Years 3-4 who completed the Premier’s Read-
ing Challenge will get to celebrate. 

 

Ms D. Ratcliffe 

Teacher librarian 

     

 

 



T R TU H H O N O U R 
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Croydon Park Crest Awards 

 

 

 

 

 We are Safe, We are Learners, We are Respectful  

Who’s responsible? We are! 

Each fortnight this term, the students and teachers are focusing on one 

of our school’s expectations in a shared space of the school. Teachers 

will be on the lookout for students following our school expectations to 

be awarded ‘Do It Right’ tokens and Croydon Park Crests. Remember 

 

Blue Level- All students begin here 

5 Croydon Park Crests = 1 Bronze Award 

1 Bronze Award + 5 more Croydon Park Crests = 1 Silver 

award 

1 Silver award + 5 Croydon Park Crests = 1 Gold Award  

PBL Expectation for Weeks 1 & 2 

We are LEARNERS during class time 

 
• Be mindful of the learning of others 

• Participate in activities 

• Follow teacher instructions 

• Ask for help when needed 








